
VOTE!!  Mail your Ballot BEFORE October 22, 2018 to: 

RE-ELECT 

DAVID LEONARD, BOARD MEMBER 
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury  

District Services Board 

   

 

David Leonard, 1 Finn Hill Rd, PO Box 175, Foleyet, Ontario  P0M 1T0 

Tel.  705-899-1122     Email:  dleonard@msdsb.net 

 

• DSB Board Member since January 1, 2007 – active DSB committee member 
for the Property Committee, EMS Committee (now Program Cttee) & H.R. Ctte 

o Vice-Chair for the last Four years 

o Promoted restoration of 24-7 EMS service in Foleyet & area 

o Promoted establishment of permanent EMS base in Foleyet 
o Promoted sale of vacant property in Foleyet to offset costs for new Foleyet 

EMS base that is to be built in 2011. 

o 99% Attendance at all Regularly Scheduled Board meetings. 
 

• Working to improve quality of life for All Residents of All TWOMO’s:      

Not only for Foleyet. 

- supporting children’s services and daycare facilities where required 
- supporting employment opportunities for the out-of-work 
- supporting services for the disabled 

- supporting improved EMS services 
- supporting social housing and additional food allowance for families in 

need 
- promoting and supporting local services for seniors and the disabled 

living at home 

 

• Served 2 separate terms on Local Services Board of Foleyet in 2004 & 2005 

 

• Personal Information 

o 70 years-old (in September); full-time resident of Foleyet since 2003 

o Married to Joan (née Sicotte) with (almost) 18-year old daughter (starting 
at College Boreale in Sudbury this fall). 

o Retired from Workplace Safety & Insurance Board (Revenue Audit 
Manager) in 2003 – accounting background with C.G.A. training 

o Certified elementary school teacher doing supply teaching on an 
occasional basis in Foleyet and Timmins 

o Provide back-up and employed on an occasional basis, substituting for the 

medical office secretary at Foleyet Nursing Station. 
o I come from a large family (8 kids) where my father was a paraplegic 

veteran soldier and have personal experience as a child and as an adult 
with social assistance and disability programs. 

 

• Open to Discussion on the Needs and Concerns of all residents and property 

owners in the TWOMO’s  - contact information provided above. 

 

mailto:dleonard@msdsb.net

